
 

 

2023-2024: European Parliament Ambassador School (EPAS) project 

 

The European Parliament Ambassador School (EPAS) project is aimed at raising awareness and 

educating teachers and students about the European Union and training for active citizenship. The 

project promotes awareness of the EU and European parliamentary democracy and aims to bring 

knowledge about the functioning of the European Union and the European Parliament to young 

people. Through various activities, students and their mentors discover what it means to be a 

European citizen, the advantages of membership in everyday life, learn about the role of the 

European Parliament and other institutions in the decision-making process, and the importance of 

active citizenship for the future of the EU. 

We have already participated in the project in the previous school year (2022/23) and after the 

completion of the project, we obtained the title ‘Ambassador School of the European Parliament’. 

The project is intended for all students and it takes place from October 2023 to June 2024. 

 


